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I support SB243. I believe that the very wise authors of the Second Amendment for 

the right to bear arms could not foresee the creation of certain deadly weapons which 

are now on the streets of our nation. These would include automatic weapons, ghost 

guns, and guns that I can't even imagine. There have been murders and shootings 

since the creation of firearms but none as horrifying and senseless as the mass 

shootings now possible with automatic weapons and the ease of obtaining these 

kinds of weapons. Please pass SB243 and protect Oregon citizens of all ages.  


